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Dear Student 

GCSE Results Day - Thursday 25 August 2022 

Examinations results will be available for you to collect in person on Thursday 25 August 2022, from the 
Main Hall. The time that your results will be available will be based on surnames as follows: - 

8.30am  A and B 

8.45am  C 

9am        D and E 

9.15am  F and G 

9.30am  H 

9.45am  J and L 

10am   M to O 

10.15am  P to S 

10.30am  T to W 

 

On arrival in the Results Day Celebration Area, you will be able to collect your results, pick up your 
leavers’ hoodie and have a photograph with your parents, before speaking to the post-16 providers - 
Springwood Sixth Form and College of West Anglia - who will be here to answer any questions you may 
have.  
 

If you are unable to come into school and you want any other person (including family members) to collect 
your results on your behalf, you must inform the school of your intention before results day and complete 
the Results Collection Request form available on our school website (under ‘Exam/Revision Info’). This 
form must be handed in by the person you have authorised to collect your results on Thursday 25 August, 
along with the documentation requested on the form. 

If you do not collect your results in person, or complete the Results Collection Request process, your 
results will be sent to you by recorded delivery via Royal Mail. 

We would really love to share in the celebration of your success and hope that you will be able to join us. 
You are welcome to bring along family members. 
 

I look forward to seeing you on 25 August and, in the meantime, hope you have a great summer. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mr S Chapman 

Assistant Headteacher 
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